
 

POLICE MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Date:  January 18, 2023 

To:  San Diego Media 

From:  Chula Vista Police Department 

Contact: Officer Ryan Culver 

Phone: 619-417-9436 

Fax:  619-409-5435 

Subject: Serious Injury Hit-and-Run Traffic Collision (F Street and Garrett Avenue), Case#2300760 

 

Message:  

On January 18, 2023, at approximately 4:31 P.M., a Chula Vista Police Department Community Service Officer 

witnessed a vehicle-versus-pedestrian traffic collision in the intersection of F Street and Garrett Avenue in 

Chula Vista. Additional Police and Fire personnel arrived on scene, where they discovered the pedestrian was 

unresponsive. Police personnel began life saving measures until fire personnel transported the victim to a 

trauma center. The driver fled the scene after the collision and is not in custody at this time. The suspect vehicle 

appeared to be a white work van with a top mounted boom. The victim is currently in stable condition with 

several significant injuries. The Chula Vista Police Traffic Bureau was called to the scene to investigate the 

collision.   

 

The victim is an adult female resident of Chula Vista. The victim’s identity is not being released at this time. 

The Chula Vista Police Traffic Bureau is currently investigating the collision. Anyone that witnessed the 

collision or has additional information is asked to contact the Chula Vista Police Department Traffic Bureau at 

619-417-9436.   
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